Mr. Wood moved to recommend acceptance of ERCOT’s recommendation for a Shadow Price for the Valley Import limit; to recommend that processes be developed to address similar unmanageable constraints; to recommend that a process be developed to address the gap between operations and planning processes to identify such constraints; and that the ERCOT recommendation be sunset upon the development of the holistic solution and processes.  
